
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

INDEPENDENCE OVERLAY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (“Board”) of Independence 

Overlay Metropolitan District (the “District”), County of Elbert, will consider a resolution to 

increase the number of board members from five to seven.  Pursuant to § 32-1-902.5, Colorado 

Revised Statutes, the Board shall consider such resolution after a public hearing.   Accordingly, 

notice is hereby given to all interested persons that they shall appear at a virtual public hearing on 

Thursday – February 20, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. and be heard on the issue.  The Meeting will be held 

virtually via Zoom at https://us06web.zoom.us/j/5988306396?omn=89776037956 , or via 

telephone at 720-707-2699, then dial 598 830 6396#.  The Board of Director of the Districts may 

continue the hearing to a subsequent meeting. 

 

     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

    INDEPENDENCE OVERLAY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT  

 

     By: Kurt C. Schlegel 

      District Manager 
 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/5988306396?omn=89776037956

